Corvettes of Berkshire

January 2010 Newsletter

The Annual meeting was held January 6, 2010 at Misty Moonlight Diner and was called to order at 7:30 pm by President Lou Rocha with 12 members present.

Past Activities:

The Christmas Party at the Skyline Country Club in Lanesboro was a success as usual. 39 people attended and enjoyed good food, socialization and many danced to the music provided by a DJ.

\$210 from the club members was donated to the Santa Toy Fund.

Future Activities:

The members voted to hold the 2009 Christmas Party again at the Skyline Country Club in Lanesboro on Saturday, December 4th.

There will be a Board of Directors meeting January 26, 2010 at 7:30 pm at the Misty Moonlight Diner in Pittsfield to plan the coming year's events and the Club Corvette show.

Treasurer's Report:

December 2009 income was \$1,547.00 and expense was \$1,553.00. Balance on hand December 31, 2009 was \$2,153.87.

Raffle Winner:

There was no raffle.

Election of Officers:

There were no nominations from the floor, so the members voted to instruct the Secretary to cast one vote for each of the officers nominated at the December 2009 meeting and they were elected unanimously.

Officers for 2010 are:

President Lou Rocha Vice-President Ted Kaufman Secretary Lew Sharp

Treasurer Joanne Lamoureux

Directors Butch Eddy

Dave Johnson Mike Purcell Gary Sharp Donna Yerkes meeting starts at 7:30, but if you wish to eat prior to the meeting, please be there to order by 6:30 so the meeting can start on time.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Lew Sharp, Secretary